
 

 

DECEMBER 5, 2016 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Matt McIntyre called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Committee members present 

were Corey Steen, and Matt McIntyre.  Also present were Police Chief Tom Klubertanz, 

Public Works Director Tom Hartzell, and City Administrator Ramona Flanigan. 

 

Klubertanz confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, December 2, 2016 at 

the Post Office, Edgerton Library and City Hall.  

 

 

APPROVAL OF PUBLIC SAFETY MINUTES: 

A Steen/McIntyre motion to approve the October 17, 2016 Public Safety Committee 

meeting minutes passed, all voted in favor. 

 

 

POLICE CHIEF REPORT: 

Chief Klubertanz reported monthly calls of service statistics. 

 

Being no other business before the Public Safety Committee, a Steen/McIntyre motion to 

adjourn passed, all voted in favor.   

 

Thomas Klubertanz/lno 

Police Chief 

 

 


